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Comments: Good day. 

 

My main comment on the Lolo National Forest plan revision is to plead to preserve mountain bike access in the

summertime around the Heart Lake Loop and state line trail in the Great Burn Area.  I have spent many days

biking there, mostly from Clearwater crossing up to goose lake and also the state line trail, including the loop

around Heart Lake.  The Nez-Perce Clearwater National forest is preserving a buffer around the state line trail to

provide non-motorized access (MTB) and it only makes sense to allow it to continue around Pearl and Heart

Lake as well.  These are rarely traveled, but destination level MTB trips.  We rarely see other people when we

ride ( usually in the fall) and have never once had a conflict with other users.  

 

Thank you for considering.  

Norman Singley

Missoula, MT. 


